No Place for Hate Coalition
Club Application
2023-2024

SWE is looking for 5 to 10 students, in grades 3-5, to join the 2023-2024 No Place For Hate Coalition.
Together with teachers and parents, we will plan out projects and activities to help our school
spread kindness and respect to every student.

Members of the NPFH Coalition represent our school. Therefore, members are expected to:
e bein good standing for conduct and respectful to peers and staff
e be caught up on all school assignments
e be punctual and participate in all scheduled meetings (we don't have many)

If you feel as though you can meet the club's expectations and would like to join this club, please
complete the form below to express your interest.

Once all applications are turned in, members that meet the expectations will be chosen at random.
Applications are due September 8, 2023 by 3:25pm. Late or Incomplete applications will not be
accepted.

New members will be announced and parents will be emailed no later than September 12, 2023.

Student Name:
Grade level: Homeroom Teacher:
Other clubs | am associated with:

| understand the expectations required to be a member of the NPFH Coalition.

| understand that | represent the NPFH Coalition and will treat others with kindness and
respect. | also understand that if | do not uphold the expectations,

| will be removed from the club.

Student Signature: Date:

Parents:

| authorize my child to be a member of the NPFH Coalition and support the school staff in upholding
the expectations of the club. | also understand that meetings will be held throughout the year and | will
support my child in getting them to school on time to attend the meetings if they are in the morning
and picking them up after school if they are in the afternoon. (Minimum of 4 meetings throughout the
year. Parents will be informed in a timely manner of meeting dates.)

Parent Name: Parent Signature: Date:

'Nlo Act of Kindness, No Matter How Small, Is Ever Wasted.' -Aesop



